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The MMEA In-Service Conference/Workshop Retired Coffee was a success!  42 retired members attended with 35 being the most at one time.  

Retired members like to be heard!  Announcements regarding government policy in education and mentoring requests were made and well-received.  This may become an opportunity afforded to retired members to speak their passion at future conferences.  

I continue to hope that we can successfully involve retired music educators to the current profession.  
